
WGCC operates with no paid staff. During the preceding license term, station operations were 

significantly affected by the COVID-19 pandemic and closure of the campus, as well as by administration 

turnover at the college. As a result, issues and programs lists and ownership filings have not been made 

on time.  

 

Recognizing the difficulties of maintaining FCC compliance with limited staffing, licensee Genesee 

Community College initially planned to surrender the WGCC license at the end of the current term. 

However, it has now entered into discussions with an experienced, compliant broadcast licensee that 

are expected to lead to a transfer of the WGCC license following renewal.  

 

Genesee Community College is now receiving compliance assistance and is prepared to enter into a 

consent decree to ensure that WGCC remains compliant in its next license term, both under the college 

and prospective new ownership.  


